
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Financial Aid Office] 

[University Name] 

[University Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Financial Aid Officer, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally appeal my financial aid package for the 

upcoming academic year. Due to significant increases in living costs, I am finding it increasingly 

difficult to meet my financial obligations while pursuing my education. 

Over the past year, I have experienced a rise in essential expenses, including housing, utilities, 

and food. This unforeseen change in my financial situation has placed a considerable strain on 

my ability to fund my education. Despite my efforts to budget and minimize costs, the reality of 

rising living expenses has made it challenging for me to maintain my current academic standing. 

As a dedicated student, I am committed to continuing my education at [University Name] and 

aspire to excel in my studies. I would be grateful if you could consider an increase in my 

financial aid package in light of these circumstances. Your support would greatly alleviate my 

financial burden and enable me to focus on my academic pursuits. 

Thank you for considering my appeal. I appreciate your understanding and assistance during this 

challenging time. I am happy to provide any additional documentation or information you may 

require. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 


